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Meeting Date: October 22, 2019 Kulynych Family Life Center Courthouse Dr. 
Time:  6:00 pm ONLY (across from the courthouse)  Wilkesboro, NC 
 

From the President:    With over $600 in combined raffle ticket 
and boutique items sold, The Brushy Mountain Apple Festival 
was a great success for WCQ.   Thank you Theresa Sirman for 
arriving at 6:00am to set up our two booths.  Gloria & Mike 
Walker, Lynn & Phillip Osborne were also there before sunrise 
to assist.  I don’t know how we would manage at Festivals and 
our Quilt Show without the help of our member’s husbands; 
sons and grandsons.  We appreciate all you do for us.  Also 
thanks to members that donated their time at our booths.  With 
the blessing of cooler weather, people seemed to be happy to 
be there and took time to appreciate our  beautiful raffle quilt.  I 
heard someone comment that quilting is a thing of the past.  We 
all know that’s not true.  And as Shirley Camenzind sat at our 
quilting frame, explaining how to make a quilt and looking like 
an expert hand quilter, she told him that actually the art of quilt-
ing is very much alive and thriving.  Thank you Shirley for cor-
recting him and thanks WCQ for continuing to promote the art of 
quilting. 

Kathy Hamby,  

WCQ President 

 

Program Coordinator:   I hope that everyone enjoyed our BINGO fun at the last meeting.  In keeping with 
the fun and prizes, I hope you also learned some new quilting words and terms.  I just wanted to say that 
my time as Program person, it has been a joy to work with all of you.  We've done some wild, wacky and 
fun programs.  We've had some great speakers to inspire and teach us some new ideas and skills.  Each 
of you have participated in contests individually and in groups making baskets and other great things for 
ways and means and community service.  I'm always so impressed at your willingness to help others while 
making your own masterpieces.  Collectively we help make our corner of the world a better place. 

There will be no program in October due to our Intraguild joint meeting.  However, our November meeting 
will be an opportunity to learn a quick Christmas project.  Thank you for allowing me to bring you your pro-
grams for the last two years. 

Shirley Camenzind  

 

Community Service:  Community Service Workshop will be held Sat. Oct 19th at the Ag Center. Hours 
are from 9 am-3 pm.  Bring machine and cutting supplies as well as lunch.  Let’s make lots of quilts and 
kits for more quilts. Hope to see you there. 

Betty 



 

Guild Library:    Remember to look over the Quilt Guild library cart and check out any books of inter-
est.  There are a wide range of subjects and patterns.  Be mindful of the bad wheel! 

 

Intraguild:  Our combined meeting month has finally arrived!! Remember we will only be meeting at 
6:00 p.m. If you chose to participate, don't forget to make something with the 1/2 yard of fabric you re-
ceived and bring it to the meeting to be swapped. I'm looking forward to the fun show and tell and 
swapping we will be doing! 
 
Also, we will be revealing ourselves to our Secret Pals at our Christmas get together with a $10 gift. I 
am having a great year being a Secret Pal and I hope you all are too! 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at the meeting this month! 
Laura 

 

OTHER REMINDERS 

IMPORTANT!!! 

Combined meeting for October @ 6:00 p.m. 

Refreshments:   Evening Meeting:  Lynn Osborne, Margie Ellis,  

  Dona Tisi and Jennifer Hiatt  


